10/9/18 AGENDA, ITEM 6a - THE GREENBELT INFILTRATION PROJECT
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL FROM BETSY RYAN SUBMITTED TO THE CITY COUNCIL
ON 10/9/18 AT 1:00 P.M.

From: Betsy Ryan <rosebud5333@me.com>

Date: October 9, 2018 at 1:00:00 PM PDT

To: citycouncil@hermosabch.org, edoerfling@hermosabch.org

Subject: Please include this letter as part of the official record, attached to staff report.

Dear Mayor, City Council and City Staff,
| am in favor of keeping our ocean water clean.
| am also in favor of protecting our Green Belt from bacteria and other contaminates found in storm

drain water.

Both the ocean and Greenbelt are precious resources and part of our, “Blue Zone” way of life and
culture.

The Greenbelt is a beautiful walking trail, butterfly habitat, place to exercise, path for our children to
walk to school and a place meditate with nature.

It is also very close to homes.

Please consider allocating funds to make the Greenbelt accessible to all of our residents, including those
who are in wheel chairs.

Please do not repurpose the Hermosa Beach Greenbelt into a massive water infiltration site.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Betsy Ryan
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